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Nebraska Department of Transportation to 
Hold Conference Regarding Safe Winter Travel 

 
OMAHA – On Monday, NDOT District 2 Engineer Tim Weander will discuss safe winter travel practices 
during an event introducing a new awareness campaign by the Nebraska Department of Transportation 
(NDOT).  Awareness is a primary component of improving the safety of Nebraska’s roads.  Additionally, 
the campaign highlights NDOT’s efforts to maintain a safe and reliable transportation system by bringing 
the work done by maintenance staff to the attention of drivers through the use of roadside billboards. 
 
Mr. Weander will make remarks before taking questions.  This event is open to credentialed media. 
 
What: Conference call The event is to discuss the Nebraska Department of Transportation’s safe winter 
driving campaign. 
 
When: 10:00-10:30AM CT on December 3, 2018 
 
Where: District 2 Headquarters 
4425 S 108th St 
Omaha NE 68145 
 
Who:  Mr. Weander will be joined by NDOT employees responsible for safe snow removal. 
 

Nota Bene: This call event is open to credentialed media. 
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